
Testimony submitted via email. 

I'm writing in support of HB2778.  Access to the care of one's choice is critical in any health plan.  This 

includes so-called alternative treatments like chiropractic, acupuncture and naturopathic treatment.  All 

insurers should provide easy access to these treatment modalities.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Avery S. Leinova 

   

 

 

 


